

7 May 2024

Kevin Smith

1 Fairway Drive, Avalon

Lower Hutt 5010

PO Box 30368

Lower Hutt 5040

Dear Kevin

New Zealand

OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST FOR CORRESPONDENCE BETWEEN GNS SCIENCE AND DEXTERA, ROSSITER AND FUTURE BULLER TEAM

I refer to your Official Information request of 24 April 2024 as follows:

By Email: fyi-request-26534-a6e08aa3@requests.fyi.org.nz

I am requesting copies of the correspondence between GNS and Future Buller since June 2021. The correspondence will be purely Buller related matters but could be to any of the agencies listed in the subject.

Given the region suffered from floods in 2021 and 2022 there may be correspondence on that subject also.

I am primarily seeking any reports on those topics that GNS may have provided but it may also be in email or letter traffic.

Any tabulated sea level and water table charts would be excellent.

The information you have requested is **attached**. This is the only information we can locate that is relevant to your request.

Your rights

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

Anna Jellie

General Counsel